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The Time is Right to Mobilize for Voter Engagement! 

 

With less than 50 days until the General Election on November 8, 2022, the NASW-FL chapter 

has been actively planning on how to support each member as they get ready for this election 

season.  

 

The chapter has created the 2022 Voter Engagement Toolkit. This toolkit guides you, your 

clients, your agencies, and anyone who wants to educate and mobilize their communities towards 

civic engagement. This toolkit includes ballot assistance, resources on becoming an informed 

voter, Election Day support, community flyers, social media posts, and much more! We 

encourage units, social service agencies, schools of social work, and associations to hold 

voter engagement information or training sessions on one or more of the content in the 

toolkit. Our goal as a unit is to register as many people as possible and then engage voters to 

encourage informed voting at the polls. To access the toolkit, please click here. 

 

The chapter has created a simple postcard on best practices for Election Day. We hope you will 

display it in your offices, hand it out to your clients, and pass it to your colleagues to do the 

same. To access and print this postcard, please click here.  

 

The chapter has collaborated with the national, nonpartisan Vot-ER organization. Vot-ER 

provides social workers with a quick and easy tool to help register eligible voters online before 

the general election. We encourage all members to utilize this tool and help register at least three 

people before the general election deadline. Vot-ER Florida Regional Organizer. Bianca 

Navarro (bianca@vot-er.org) is available to support these efforts, help you with ordering 

your badge, or provide a workshop to your unit, staff, or agency on the importance of voter 

engagement within the social work profession. For more information on Vot-ER, please click 

here. 

 

Again, we ask each unit to participate in a voter engagement activity before the general election. 

Activities could include a voter registration drive, a workshop on requesting a mail-in-ballot or 

being an informed voter, creating a candidate forum, volunteering together for a PACE-endorsed 

candidate campaign, becoming an election poll worker, or coordinating ride shares to get 

community members to the polls. Need help coordinating these efforts? Then please reach out 

because the chapter is here to provide guidance and support. 

 

Are you ready to start? So are we! Let us do this together! 

 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!AsLMZ4PbLz0DnxC9RDqPo-qcw372?e=rcMeF6.
https://1drv.ms/b/s!AsLMZ4PbLz0Dn2G3XKh41KVg0vc0?e=LnPVS9
https://vot-er.org/social-work/
https://vot-er.org/social-work/

